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On Monday, Steve Cosh, who is a parent and works for the South Western 
Ambulance Service, visited Fox Class to talk about drugs and alcohol. He 
brought in equipment that he uses on his ambulance and talked to us about 
medication and how it is administered. He also talked about the effects of 
drugs and alcohol on people. Thank you to Steve for coming in to talk to us.

The children went to the war memorial to observe a 2 minute silence 
today at 11am.   Fox Class read out some of their war poems and the 
children listened respectfully.



Celebration Assemblies
Congratulations to all the children who received certificates and awards over the last two 

weeks.
Certificates  went to Reuben, Georgina, Chloe, Sophie M, Fletcher, Emily, Beth and Felix
Writing award to Alisa, Dexter, Ellie-May, Syvana, Maggie,  Bea, Jack KB, Esme and Mia

Trust  award to Sophie S, Grace, Olivia, Manon, Louie, Phoebe, Beth and Isobel
Doodle Maths – Penny T and Finley C

The winners of the house point cup was Chew House last week and Yeo  House this week.



PTA
The PTA are collecting any unwanted Christmas jumpers and will then 

be holding a Christmas Jumper sale at the end of November.

Please donate any new, unwanted gifts for the Secret Present Room. 
Any items can be brought into the school office. 

Diary Dates

14th November – odd socks day

22nd November – Years 3 & 4 to sports 
festival at CVS, packed lunch needed

30th November – Year 2 to CVS, back in 
time for lunch 

7th December – children’s school Christmas 
dinner

6th December 2pm - Nativity

7th December 6pm – Natvity

13th December – Community coffee 
morning at the village hall 

14th December – whole school to the 
pantomime

16th December – end of term 2

3rd January – INSET day

4th January – children return to school

17th January- Squirrel Class trip to Bristol 
Museum

Years 3 and 4 will have swimming lessons on 
November 7th, 14th, 21st and 28th and 

December 5th and 12th

Absent from school
Please ensure that you contact the 

school office if you need to let us know 
your child is unwell and won’t be 
attending school, if they have a 

sickness bug then they must stay off 
school for 48 hours after they were last 

sick.

Home Time changes
Please let school know if you are 

changing your home time arrangement, 
if you child is going home with a friend 

or being collected by somebody 
different.

Please do not send messages via class 
dojo as these messages may not be 

picked up during the day.

Thank you
office@ubley.school

Telephone 01761 462654

Safeguarding Children
If any parent or carer is concerned about a 

child’s welfare or wellbeing please contact Mr 
Harvey or Mrs Brown, who are the school’s 

Designated Safeguarding Leaders. 
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